
 

 
20 August 2024 

Peace Reserve, Newtown – Upgrade 
Dear Residents and Businesses, 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $434,670 to upgrade Peace Reserve, Newtown.  
The project involves: 

• Removal of some trees and relaying of existing decorative pavers 
• Refurbishment of the existing soft landscaping and garden beds 
• Construction of new gravel pathways 
• Supply and installation of new seating and decking 
• Supply and installation of new irrigation and a new water bubbler 
• Upgrade of the site drainage system 

The General Arrangement plan is available on Council’s website at 
https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-
building-and-streetscape-projects 

Timing of work 
The works will commence the week of Monday 2 September 2024 and take approximately 
eight weeks to complete (weather permitting).  

Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Access to properties and commercial premises will be maintained, however please note 
that some of the car parking spaces near to the works will be closed to the public during 
construction. Please avoid parking park next to or near the works in progress. 

Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  Andrik Constructions Pty Ltd – Angelo Bregianos    
    0405 848 838  

Council officer:   Christine Phillips, Project Engineer,  

9392 5644   

christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj,  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
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